
In The News… 

                                                

 
"Loving to learn as we build friendship and faith" 

 

 
 

Salisbury Journal  
Our girls’ football team is in this week’s journal – be sure to check out the write up! 

 

You are their World Changer! 
Our first World Changer lunch was such a success with over 30 adults joining Penguin class on Tuesday! Next 
week sees Bear class (Year 1) inviting their significant adults in for a roast. Letters for KS2 lunches will be sent 
out next week.  

 

Stay and Read 
Parents, pre-schoolers and grandparents are invited into school next week for a ‘Stay and Read’ session. Key 
Stage 1 families please join us on Thursday 1st February and Key Stage 2 families please join us on Friday 2nd 
February. The session will run from 9-9.30am, please drop off your child as per usual then sign-in at your 
child’s classroom door.   

 

Bike Ability  
Wiltshire Council Road Safety, in partnership with the school, is offering cycle training for pupils. It is designed 
to develop road sense, awareness of traffic and to improve your child’s ability to ride safely. In March we will be 
running two sessions for pupils aged 10 years and over (or 9 if they are in the academic year in which they 
become 10 – Yr 5 upwards). The training is currently Government grant-funded enabling approximately 10 
hours cycling tuition for a charge of £5.00 (to cover admin, badges, booklets and certificates). Letters will be 
sent home next week. We really encourage our Year 5 and 6 pupils to take up this opportunity, especially if 
they plan to cycle to secondary school. 

 

World Book Day 
We will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 1st March. Children are invited to come into school 
dressed as their favourite book character, perhaps they could follow our topic and dress up as a world 
changing author or non-fiction person?  

 

Lunchtime Vacancies  
Mrs Tribe leaves us after half term to embark on a new career training to be a nursery nurse. Mrs Tribe has 
been with us for many years as a member of staff, parent and PTA member so it will be very sad not to have 
her as Sarum St Paul’s! We wish her all the best for her new role and thank her for all she has done at SSP.  
If anyone would be interested in 6 MDSA hours, Monday to Thursday (start date to be agreed) please speak to 
the school office. Closing date for applications is Monday 5th February.  

 

Communications Home                  Copies of letters are available on the website 
 
 
 

Year group Content Date of event 

Whole school  Stay and Read! 
Thursday 1st February – KS1 
Friday 2nd February - KS2   

 

 

 
 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs Weavers,  

Headteacher 

FOSSP notices  email: fossp2@gmail.com      Text: 07704 917418 

 7/2/18 – Disco tickets on sale from The Nest at morning drop off.  Please give us a playlist and sign up to 
help. Bar for KS1 parents if enough helpers. 

 22/2/18 – FoSSP meeting at 7.30pm in the mobile. Come and have your say. 

 28/2/18 - Bag2school – collection Wed 28th Feb.  Bags will come home soon – please fill the bag. 

 16/3/18 – Quiz and chips night. Book the babysitter! 

 100 Club needs more members … £9 for the rest of the year. 

 Second hand school uniform – on sale via the mobile.  Please donate any dresses, trousers, school PE 
tops, jumpers and cardigans to FoSSP. 

 If you are having a clear out we would love any good quality books, CDs and DVDs.  Thank you. 
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